
Dr. Ajantha Perera, 

President, 

College of Anaesthesiologists of Sri Lanka, 

Colombo. 

 

Dear Dr Perera, 

Re: Skills training programme for pre-interns  

Thank you very much for the positive response of the College and yourself regarding this training.  

I am pleased to disclose that the “Skills Training Programme” for pre-interns organized by the GMOA 

and Ministry of Health in collaboration with the College of Anaesthesiologists and Physicians  is to be 

held from 6
th
 to 31

st
 of October 2014. The programme will be conducted in the following hospitals during 

the second week of October ( 6
th

 of October to 10
th

 of October). 

Ampara DGH, Anuradhapura TH, Badulla PGH, Colombo South TH, Colombo North TH, 

Gampaha DGH, , Jaffna TH, Kandy TH, Karapitiya TH, Kuliyapitiya BH, Matara DGH, National 

Hospital Sri Lanka (NHSL), NegomboDGH, Panadura BH, Peradeniya TH, Polonnaruwa DGH, 

Rathnapura PGH 

 I would be grateful for the continued collaboration of the College to make this programme a success. 

Thank You. 

 

                                                                                                              

Dr.Palitha Mahipala, 

Director General of Health Services                                                               

 

CC:  

Director ET&R 

Consultant Anaesthetists of the listed Hospitals  

President GMOA 

Organising committee GIP 


